
 

Youth Action 
Participant Expectations 

 

Youth Action and YMCA programs are a shared space for 
all to be able to have fun in a safe environment.   

 

Youth Action Program Expectations are intended to reflect the YMCA 
Values and are designed to provide all participants with a safe and 

enjoyable experience  
 

In all Youth Action Programs, the following 
actions will not be tolerated: 

• Fighting, threats of violence or any form of bullying  
• Swearing at, or being disrespectful, to Youth Action and YMCA 

staff members, or other participants; or refusing to follow 
direction from Youth Action or YMCA staff 

• Theft or willful destruction of property that is not yours 
• Inappropriate use of technology or social media while in 

program 
• Participating in the program while under the influence of drugs 

and/or alcohol 
• Refusing to provide accurate contact information for a parent 

or guardian when asked 
 

Those participants not meeting these expectations will be removed from 
the program area and may be asked to leave the premises for the 

remainder of the program that evening.  Based upon further review, and 
depending on the severity of the incident, YMCA suspension may result. 

 


